
Assault in Whitburn
An assault on a woman which is alleged to have taken place
yesterday at about 6.30pm was reported to police who are now
looking for witnesses. The woman said that she was assaulted
by a man on Longridge Road.

Detective Inspector Paul Carroll, of Livingston CID, said: “We
are keen to hear from anyone who was in, or driving through,
Longridge Road on Saturday evening and who saw a man in his
early 20s, approximately five foot nine inches in height, and
was wearing blue clothing.

 

“If  they  were  in  that  area  at  the  time  saw  anything
suspicious,  they  are  asked  to  to  come  forward.  We  are
following a positive line of enquiry, however still need to
hear from anyone who may have witnessed this incident.”

 

Anyone with information should contact Police Scotland on 101,
or through Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111″
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